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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Belarus
Thank you, Madam President,

Ethiopia warmly welcomes the delegation of Belarus to the 3rd UPR cycle and thanks to it for presenting the national report.  

We positively note the continued measures taken by Belarus in its implementation of the accepted recommendations from the second cycle review. We applaud Belarus in attaining its target of 30% representation of women in decision-making positions. Moreover, we appreciate it in meeting its treaty reporting obligations under the CRC, CRPD and ICESCR.  

We are of the view that establishment of the Sustainable Development Council which lays the institutional foundation for the successful implementation of the SDGs is a step in the right direction. In a similar note, the special attention accorded to children to grow in a family environment, the marked decrease in the infant, under-5, and under 18 mortality rates are gains that need to be scaled up.   

In this vein, Ethiopia wishes to make the following recommendation to Belarus:

1. Maintain the best practice of providing compulsory education free of charge for all children and

2. To intensify its follow-up on the implementation of the national plan of action with regards to the CRPD. 

Ethiopia wishes Belarus a successful review.

I thank you Madam President

